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                                              Notes from Mrs. Nash 
      Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

 

 
     

Dear SJF Families, 

Happy Summer! Below is the 2022-2023 school calendar and a few other details to note. I hope you are 
all finding time for rest, relaxation and fun in the sun!  

In unity and hope, 
        

    -Mrs. Maura Nash     
   

 
• Summer academic assignments have been posted to the website.  

o Click here for reading assignments for students entering grades 1st – 8th and 
math assignments for students entering grades 3rd – 8th.  

• PAT MCGANN Shows benefit St. John Fisher! Please see details below to purchase 
tickets today!  

• SJF is offering service hours this summer. Anyone interested in earning service hours 
with Mr. Houston should contact Mrs. Larmon, clarmon@sjfschool.us. 

• Tuition Accounts in Facts will be updated in mid-July; stay tuned for future 
communication. 

• 2021-2022 SJF Yearbooks can be ordered now! See the form below to order yours 
today! 

• See the flyer below if you are interested in purchasing a used Chromebook for $30!  
• Congratulations to our Tuition Raffle Winners: 1st place: Bill & Kay Lynch, 2nd place: Ann 

and Brian Piejko, 3rd place: Melanie & Jose Barajas. Thanks to all who participated! 
Collectively we raised $18, 850. These funds will go toward the purchase of new 
Chromebooks and will help offset the cost of the Kane Hall Air-Conditioning project!  
 

 
• The convent will be open for Manna purchases on Mondays (8-9 a.m.), Wednesdays (6-7 p.m.) 

and Saturdays (8:30-9:30 a.m.) ONLY. You can buy Manna on-the-go, E-CERTIFICATES or 
request Ship to Home using the Raise Right App or Website. With your support, we hope we 
can get closer to the $100,000 school fundraising goal to help balance the school budget and 
maintain competitive tuition rates.   

• Ideas for summer spending through the Manna Program: Airlines, Airbnb, TopGolf, Marriot, Disney, 
Town Liquors, local restaurants and grocery stores. 
                                           

Thank you for all of your support! 
 

                                                     Important Announcements  

                                                          Manna Summer Hours 

https://www.sjfschool.net/academics/summer-readingmath-packets/
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Embracing	curious	minds.	Nurturing	compassionate	hearts.	

 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2022-2023 school year. Because of the unpredictable world we 
live in, these dates are subject to change. We are hopeful for a very “normal” school year ahead! 

 
• First Day of School: 8.24 ~ 11:30 dismissal 
• Labor Day – No School: 9.5 
• Parent Teacher Conferences: 10.5, 10.6  
• No School: 10.7 
• Indigenous Peoples’ Day – No School: 10.10  
• 11.23 ~ 11:30 dismissal 
• Thanksgiving Break: 11.24 – 11.27 *classes resume 11.28 
• 12.21 ~ 11:30 dismissal 
• Christmas Break: 12.22 – 1.4 *classes resume 1.5 
• Martin Luther King Day – No School: 1.16 
• Parent Teacher Conferences: 2.16 
• All-Staff Religious Formation & Professional Development (no classes): 2.17 
• President’s Day – No School: 2.20 
• No School: 3.13 
• Faculty Professional Development – No School: 3.24 
• Faculty Professional Development – No School: 4.5 
• Spring Break: 4.6 – 4.16 *classes resume 4.17 
• First Holy Communion: 4.29 
• Memorial Day – No School: 5.29 
• Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 6.2  
• Graduation: 6.4 ~ 1 p.m. in church 
• Last Day of School: 6.8 ~ 10:30 dismissal 

 
 
*Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled earlier in the school year with the intent to make a formal 
connection with parents weeks before the first marking period in an effort to partner and support 
students’ needs sooner and PRIOR to the end of the first trimester. 
 
 
*1 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the following months for faculty meetings, 
PLC work and council collaboration: September 28th, October 26th, November 30th, December 14th, 
January 25th, February 22nd, March 29th, April 26th, May 31st.  



WEEK 1- July 19, 20, 21
 

SPACE ISLIMITED

Tues, Wed, Thurs 
9:00am-11:00am

 

Tues, Wed, Thurs 
9:00am-11:00am

 Fee: $75
 

Fee: $75
 

SUMMERSUMMER
Mrs. Corley's

ART ART CAMPCAMP
Fun & Creative

Indoor &
Outdoor Art

Activities!

FOR GRADES
1ST-8TH

St. John Fisher School

For more information email mcorley@sjfschool.us

If you cannot attend both weeks, 
you may sign up per week.

WEEK 2- July 26, 27, 28

Fee for 2 weeks: $150
 

CLICK TO SIGN UP

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHsQTVprFr3dUJB_LnbVc1eLQyX2g2fUyIAAaeRILETqN44Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHsQTVprFr3dUJB_LnbVc1eLQyX2g2fUyIAAaeRILETqN44Q/viewform


KANE HALL  
MURAL PROJECT 

Thank you to our amazing incoming 8th grade volunteers and Mrs. Corley who spent the first 
couple days of summer beautifying Kane Hall. You have certainly left your mark on our school 

in more ways than one! To all of our Falcons remember, we love you and you belong here! 
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Laugh your way into helping SJF fund the  
Kane Hall AC Project 

*The humidity in Kane Hall is no joke! 
 
Pat McGann and Jim Flannigan would like to invite St. John Fisher to join 
them for their special All Over the Place Summer Series in affiliation with our 
Give Back Saturday!  
  
This series will take place one Sunday a month throughout the summer at 
Zanies in Rosemont. All of the proceeds generated by our community will 
go back to SJF to offset the cost of the Kane Hall Air-conditioning 
Project! A flyer is attached to help you spread the word. Anyone can purchase 
tickets and when they use our special promo code:  SJF - all the proceeds 
from their ticket price go back to SJF! 
  
 
Here are the details: 
  

ALL OVER THE PLACE:  
GIVE BACK SUNDAYS 

Join Pat McGann & Jim Flannigan for a live recording of their hit podcast, 
“ALL OVER THE PLACE” and GIVE BACK at the same time! 

  
LIVE from Zanies in Rosemont, IL Pat & Jim continue their hilarious weekly 
podcast, with a live audience twist! There will be guests, music, comedy, and 
more. McGann & Flannigan will deliver a variety show experience that brings 
the laughs while feeding your curiosity.    
  
“Give Back Sundays” began in a backyard on the south side of Chicago in 
1985. Named by Pat’s father, these give back days were when he put his 
children to work in the yard to “give back” to the family that sheltered, fed & 
clothed them.  
  
This summer, AOTP adopts the term and adds a fresh spin.  We are giving 
back to some of our favorite partner organizations.  All proceeds from the ticket 
sales to these 3 live shows will benefit these charitable groups. PLUS there will 
be raffles, giveaways and more.  Join us for 1, 2 or all 3 unique episodes! 
 



               
                 WE ARE HIRING! 
            NOW IS AN EXCITING TIME TO BE A PART    

                               OF ST. JOHN FISHER SCHOOL!  

SJF is seeking a highly qualified 
professional to join our team!  

★ MIDDLE SCHOOL, JUNIOR HIGH 
TEACHER (FULL TIME) 

Interested applicants should email Mrs. Nash, 
mnash@sjfschool.us for additional information.

mailto:mnash@sjfschool.us




Capture Your Memories in This Year’s

Yearbook

To Purchase & Customize Your Yearbook 
Must be a parent or student 13 years or older.

Customize Your 2 Free Pages
Add photos from your computer, Facebook, 
Instagram, Google Drive & more. 

Answer fun Memory Questions to help 
remember the year.

The 2 Custom Pages are FREE and are printed 
ONLY in your book. Want more pages? Each 
additional 2 pages is just $0.99.

Regular Price:

Deadline:  

Go to www.treering.com/validate

Enter your school’s passcode: 

1

2

*Does not include sales tax, if applicable

Jun 15

1015271802074961
$25.09

St. John Fisher

https://tr5.treering.com/validate


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
June 14 - June 30; August 2 – August 19  

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays  

Open from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
 

July: CLOSED 

 

- All visitors must enter at the Main Office on 
Washtenaw. 

- Items including registration paperwork/payments/forms may 
be dropped off at the rectory when the school office is 
closed. 

- Tours must be scheduled 48 hours in advance. 

- Have a great summer! 

773.445.4737 www.sjfschool.net 



 
 

 
 

If you want to change the world, go home                              
and love your family. 

-Mother Teresa 
 

         

 
 

 




